
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Memorandum 

 February 22, 2017 

 

 

 

TO: Longview Planning Commission 

 

FROM: Steve Langdon, Planning Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Potential Comprehensive Plan Objectives 

 

 

At the last meeting, instead of going over each existing Comprehensive Plan objective, 

the Planning Commission asked me to produce a list of objectives that staff would like 

them to consider.  Attached is a list of potential objectives.  Some of them are major 

endeavors.  They are not in any order of priority.    As you read through the list, keep in 

mind the ones you believe should be the highest priority.  Also, if there other objectives 

you would like to see please bring them up at the meeting. 

 

The attached list also includes some proposed objectives relating to Public Works.  These 

were developed in response to the Planning Commission discussion at the last meeting. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 442-5083. 

 

 

Cc: Jim McNamara, City Attorney 

 Steve Shuman, Assistant City Attorney 

 Craig Bozarth, City Engineer 

 John Brickey, Community Development Director 


